Welcome to The Parent Council

The Parent Council is composed of parents, staff, and co-opted members with the Head Teacher as adviser. They have rights, duties and responsibilities in relation to the Management of the school. As a parent of the school you are a member of the Parent Forum. Any parent of a child at the school or nursery can also volunteer to become a member of the parent council. Please contact Cheryl Grant, Chairperson on 07738981025 to make your interest known or to discuss anything further.

Come and tell us your views and

Our Meetings Dates for 2024/2025:

Monday 9th September 2024 7.00pm Monday 25th November 2024 7.00pm Monday 3rd February 2025 7.00pm Monday 12th May 2025 7.00pm We want to hear your ideas?

Members of the parent council are voluntary and attend regular training/meetings in their own time to ensure that we are getting the most up to date knowledge, which ensures we hold our meetings effectively; having a positive impact on the school.

We look forward to having some new parents at the school and we hope that you will come along and find out what is happening at the school. The meetings are a great way to get involved and to hear what is going on within the school. You do not have to be an active participant within the parent council, you are more than welcome to come to one or all meetings during the school year to keep yourself up to date. We meet online via Webex, so you can join us from your own sofa!

If there is anything you think that we can help you with, please get in touch.

Cheryl Grant, Chairperson Lynn Muirhead, Vice-Chair Fiona Collin, Secretary Emma Keir, Treasurer

Please visit the school website https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/kirkshawswebsite/
For the most up to date information regarding the school. There is a parent council section on the website where you can view the minutes from the meetings and we will post any additional information that we have on there too.